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“It’s like a whodunit populated by the ‘Golden Girls’” says Gene O’Hare,
director of BLT’s 2009 New Play Competition winner, Birds In the Weather.
“Many of us seniors might also see glimpses of ourselves, as the youths among
us enjoy a ‘Murder She Wrote’-like plot.” Birds In the Weather will be on the
BLT stage for its world premiere May 6 - 9. BLT is most grateful to Keir
Manufacturing, Inc. for sponsoring this production.

The story line of this play revolves around Vivian Beasley. Mrs. Beasley is an
independent woman, but when weakened bones relegate her to a wheelchair, a
tough decision is made to put her in Chilliwick's Assisted Living Home. But
something strange is going on there. It's not just the rules that irritate Mrs.
Beasley, but how Mrs. Chilliwick wants her “guests” to do less and less for
themselves and feels Mrs. Beasley is a problem, too inquisitive and too much
of a rule breaker. Mrs. Beasley even tries to get the other ladies to start “doing
things” together. What will the Chilliwicks do about her?

The play’s author, David Muschell, is a Professor of English at Georgia
College & State University. His plays have received over a dozen national and
regional awards. Thirteen of Muschell’s plays have been published, and his
most widely produced, Mixed Emotions, has been seen in over twenty-three
states, Canada, and Japan.

Cast members include Martha Hogenboom as Mrs. Beasley, Kathleen Moore
as Mrs. Chilliwick, and Doug Huth as Mr. Chilliwick. The cast is rounded out
with Sandie Kay, Ele’na Miller, Nita Porter, June Stacy, and Frank Porter.

Part mystery and part exploration on aging, Birds In the Weather takes the
audience through a joyful, poignant ride of laughter and suspense. Don't miss it.

Birds In the Weather ensemble: Seated - Director Gene O’Hare, Martha
Hogenboom. Standing - Kathleen Moore, Doug Huth, Frank Porter, June Stacy,
Nita Porter and Ele’na Miller. Not shown is Sandie Kay.
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The Mousetrap – an Agatha
Christie mystery

�  Auditions: April 24 – 25, 2 - 4 p.m.
�  Available roles: 5 men, 3 women
�  Performances: June 18-19-20

& 25-26-27
�  Director: Michael Wilson

Anything Goes – a Cole Porter Musical
�  Auditions: May 22 - 23, 2 - 4 p.m.
�  Available roles: 16 men, 11 women
�  Performances: July 22, 23, 24, 25 &

July 29, 30, 31, August 1
�  Director: Al Edick
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Many volunteers will be needed for the
2010 season: set work, backstage, house
managers, ushers, etc. If you have always
wanted to do something in theatre, here’s
your chance. To volunteer your services,
please call our volunteer coordinator,
Marylou Morrison, at 828-884-5853.

NEEDED NOW

Ad salesperson for our playbill – please
call Maureen Edick at 828-890-1495.

ATTENTION, DIRECTORS

Advertise your production needs here!
Contact Marvin Barg at 828-862-8980.
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Gourmet luncheon to honor winners of the
BLT 2009 New Play Competition: David
Muschell (Birds In the Weather), Paula
Stone (Kitchen Sink), and Peter Snoad (The
Life of Trees). The latter two short works
will be performed at the luncheon.
When: Thursday, May 6, 12 noon
Where: The Inn at Brevard
Price: $15. Open to the public, BLT
friends and patrons are encouraged to
attend. Call Maureen Edick, 890-1495, no
later than Thursday April 27 to reserve.
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The very talented ensemble of Joe Narsavage, Alex Foote, and Lyn French O’Hare
managed to wring every ounce of humor from the pain of the failed relationships they
portrayed in Neil Simon’s I Ought To Be In Pictures. The fine performances onstage
were enhanced by an equally fine set and complemented by excellent technical support
from start to finish.

Congratulations to Al and Maureen Edick for putting together a first-rate show, and
also to their superb production and support staff: Liz Malzone, John Arnett, Fred King,
Oscar Reiner, David Jones, Tommie Jones, Bob Schmitt, Steve Hogenboom, Marvin
Barg, Reno Adams, Rauol Gagne, Denise Daniels, Karen Narsavage, Alberta Peshkin,
Bill & Diane Gutierrez, Sandi Thompson, Steve Peshkin, Bob Stacy, Cameron Austin,
Carissa McCrary, Lynn Brewer, Gene O’Hare, Dick Thompson, Carla Hill, Marilyn
Racine, Molly Brewer, Jack Powers, Terry Brewer, Michele Barg, Elly Leidner, Darien
Aiken, Marti Aiken, Karla Atkinson, Marty Bowsky, Randi Bucci, Lisa Folckomer,
Paul Folckomer, Katie Hatter, Dottie Kosiba, Leo Kosiba, Gayle Reyes, Kay Reynolds,
Lynn Robards, Jim Robards, Mary Smith, Sally Smith, Ann Strother, Celeste
Thorington, Terri Upton, Nedra Carvajal, Jinks Ramsey, Zack Thompson.
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Box Office Hours
Advance sales:

Thursdays and Fridays
10 AM - 1 PM

April 29-30, May 6-7
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Performances
May 6-8 (Box office 7 PM,

Curtain 8 PM)
May 9 (Box office 2 PM,

Curtain 3 PM)
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Season Tickets (still a good buy!)
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������������  Reservations and
Information Line

Available 24 hours a day, 7 days a
week for information and reservations

828-884-BLTReservations

(828-884-2587)
Find additional information

about our season at
www.brevardlittletheatre.com
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BLT needs your financial help if it is to
survive and continue to offer high-
quality theatre productions. All of our
labor is volunteered at no cost, but
ticket sales do not cover all of our
expenses, especially the improvements
needed to bring the Legion hall up to
contemporary live theater standards.

An excellent way to support BLT is to
join our “One of a Thousand Stars”
campaign by donating $100 a year for
either three or five years. Your
Thousand Stars contribution will be
recognized in our playbill and also on a
placard in our new lobby. If you have
already joined the Thousand Stars
campaign, we wish to thank you
sincerely and to remind you that now
is the time to make your 2010
contribution.

To become “One of A Thousand Stars”
for BLT, please call our theatre STAR
line at 884-2094. (This number is used
only for the campaign; please keep
calling 884-2587 for tickets and
general information.) Leave your
name, address, and phone number, and
we will send you the information you
need to join our campaign. BLT is a
501(c3) tax-exempt organization. Your
contribution is tax-deductible to the
fullest extent of the law. We would be
delighted to add your name to our ever-
growing list of Stars.
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The BLT Spotlight is now published
on our website. As each new issue of
the Spotlight is posted on the Web,
everyone on our email list will receive
an email notice with a hotlink to the
newsletter. If you have not given BLT
your email address, or the one you gave
us is out of date, please send your email
address to: brevardlt@citcom.net. If
you wish to continue receiving the
Spotlight via U.S. mail, email us at the
above address, or leave a message at
828-884-2587.
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Our new Box Office is terrific, and we’re thankful to have it up and running.

Formerly, advance ticket sales were conducted out of a small building in the
parking lot of the Transylvania Community Arts Center that we shared with the
Brevard Orchestra Association. At performances, the box “office” for on-site
transactions was simply a table near the theater entrance.

Now we have a single, dedicated, in-theater office to perform both functions.
It’s conveniently located in the lobby, only steps away from both entrances, in
a portion of the Legion Hall formerly used as a food preparation area.

Legionnaire and BLT board member George Poor supervised the project to
modify and upgrade the space. The American Legion donated a Dutch door and
paneling from elsewhere in the building, along with some volunteer labor,
while BLT paid for the other building materials. The new Box Office was first
used for our initial 2010 production, I Ought To Be In Pictures. It is presently
operating with temporary furnishings, but more improvements are being planned.

Karen Narsavage (box office staff member) and Joe Narsavage (box office manager)
are ready to serve you at our new Box Office
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Jerry Arnold reports these recent, additional improvements to the Legion Hall:
�  The storage area under the stage has been cleaned up and put in order.
�  The canteen area has been upgraded and is awaiting a coat of paint.
�  The front doors have been repaired.
�  New (to us) refrigerator in the canteen. Thank you, George Poor!
�  Microwave in the canteen for opening night galas. Thanks, Maureen Edick!
�  The stairway up to the green room has been carpeted.
�  The area behind the stage has been cleaned up.
BLT thanks all those involved in making these improvements. A special thank
you goes to Jerry for all his hard work and leadership in getting things done.
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Visit BLT's new fan page on Facebook and help us get more fans! Simply go to –

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Brevard-Little-Theatre/232849278447?ref=nf
and become a fan. Once you are a fan, click the "Suggest to Friends" tab on the left-
hand side, beneath the picture. Invite all of your local and regional friends to become
fans. You can also hit "Share" at the bottom left of the page and post it to your profile.
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Mark Thompson President

Sonia Arnold Vice President

Vernetta Milts Treasurer

Al Edick Artistic Director
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Bill Sack

Paula Wesley
Kelly Gordon
George Poor
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Marvin Barg Editor
Nedra Carvajal Photographer
Al Edick Proofreader
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All shows will be staged at the American Legion Hall, 55 East Jordan Street,
in downtown Brevard.
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~ February 26, 27, 28 ~ March 5, 6, 7 ~
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~ CANCELLED (see page 2) ~
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BLT’s New Play Competition winner for 2009

~ May 6, 7, 8, 9 ~
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~ June 18, 19, 20 ~ June 25, 26, 27 ~
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~July 22, 23, 24, 25 ~ July 29, 30, 31, August 1 ~
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~ August 19, 20, 21, 22 ~
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~ September 2, 3, 4, 5 ~
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~ October 8, 9, 10 ~ October 15, 16, 17 ~
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~ November 12, 13, 14 ~ November 19, 20 21 ~
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December 2, 3, 4, 5

*These shows are in addition to our regular season.
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Brevard Little Theatre will launch a major fundraising
effort on Saturday, May 1. This will be a two-part
event. From 3 to 5 p.m., volunteers will  join together
at the American Legion Hall to phone BLT friends and
patrons to solicit cash donations. Donors of $100 or
more will be entitled to become “One of a Thousand
Stars.” However, donations of any amount will be
appreciated and will go far to assure the continuance of
live theater in Transylvania County.
Patrons who receive these calls will also be given the
opportunity to volunteer their efforts for a wide range
of activities including pre- and post-production work,
backstage support, ushering and box office.
Following the telethon, on the evening of May 1 at 8
p.m., BLT will host An Evening of Comedy from the
Carol Burnett Show on its stage at the American
Legion Hall. The show promises to deliver lots of
laughs as BLT actors perform classic bits from one of
America’s favorite TV shows. A donation of $10 is
suggested. Also, there will be desserts and beverages
available for purchase during the evening.

P.O. Box 426 – Brevard, NC 28712


